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Comments: Mendenhall Lake is an important area to the local wildlife and people, and should remain as

minimally developed as possible. Commercial/motorized vessels should not be permitted to be in this critical

salmon habitat. Tye majority of these proposed actions only benefit seasonal tourists and leave locals with the

consequences of a disrupted and depleted environment. If development must occur, it should be to improve what

areas have been developed, with no expansion of the already existing footprint of the welcome center, parking

lots, and surrounding trails. 


